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                          6th Conference Slogan- Pension Updation is Right of Bank Retirees   

 

 

        Ref. No. 2024/200                                                                                        Date: 14.11.2024 

 

 The Chief Executive  

  Indian Banks’ Association 

  MUMBAI 

 

  Sir, 

                        Re: Request for extension of period for IBA Policy for retirees 

 

 Banks have allowed retirees to join IBA health insurance scheme this year before end of October, 2024. 

Banks have opened window for health insurance for a period ranging from 10 to 15 days. 

 

2. As you are aware, October and November are full of festivals and bank holidays. Money constrain also 

operate during this period especially due to considerable amount of expenses to celebrate festivals. 

 

3. Due to the above reasons, good number of retirees could not exercise option for health insurance 

within the stipulated time period. 

 

4. In view of the above, we humbly request you to kindly ask National Insurance Company to extend date 

for next 15/ 20 days for exercising option to join the scheme for retirees. 

 

5 I t may be pointed out that National Insurance Company has been granting extension of period in the 

month of November to retiree for exercising the option. 

 

                                             With Respectful Regards, 

 

 

 

                                                                                                
Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
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